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Financial Summary 
Currently NSG have projected funds available (after commitments) of $6,049.77, which 
is a healthy balance for the start of a tour year. The NSG donated $4,300 in February 
and will donate a further $3,400 (which came from assisting at traithlons and a half 
marathon), for the netball tour, taking place in April 2018. 
 
 
 
Performance  
Senior teams have been practicing for tour to NZ. Tour begins April 3rd and girls are 
getting very excited.   
Trials almost completed for all netball teams for Term 2 games. There will be a total of 
12 teams across the middle and senior schools (including three Open teams). Sufficient 
coaches are available for all teams. 
Junior school teams have started training. 
St Paul’s is hosting a  NZ netball team on Thursday 26 April in afternoon.   
 
 
 
Events 
The NSG have not been able to fill the role of Vice President for 2018, despite 
advertising the role both within the NSG, to the netball community and on NSG 
Facebook page. 
The NSG have assisted at 2 Bribie Triathlons so far in 2018, (with the money raised 
going towards funding kit and lunches for tour girls).  
There will be a Tour dinner at Sippers fo the tour girls and their families on 28 March, 
where girls will receive their kit.   
There will be 4 home games in Term 2 and the NSG will be doing a BBQ at each, as 
well as a car wash at one of those games.  
 
 
Help Needed/Offering 
Nothing to add this month. 
 
 
 
 
Compiled by: Fiona Chapman, NSG President 


